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Note to File 
  
April 15, 2010  
 
This morning I spoke with Letha MacLachlan regarding the information requests 
proposed by her clients, cabin and lodge owners Raymond Decorby, Spencer Decorby 
and Wallace Finlayson. 
 
Ms. MacLachlan stated that the information requests are intended to clarify if and how  
Deze Energy might reverse its decision about its preferred route and, if the preferred 
route were to change again, on what basis and when might such a change occur.  Ms. 
MacLachlan indicated that it would be a concern if a route change was made at a later 
time when there were no further opportunities for public scrutiny of the route selection 
process or involvement in the environmental assessment. 
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